
RAPID READ 

Tuesday, June 6th, 2023 
 

EVENTS & ANNOUNCEMENTS 

 Attention all:  The school store in room 224 will be closed until further notice.  

 Hey Rapids! There is another session of acrylic painting today at lunch in room 107. Free freezies will 
be provided!  

 Grade 11 Students: You are invited to the library tomorrow at lunch for an info session on all things 
CLC and capstone. There will be a short presentation followed by various booths around all topics 
CLC and capstone.  See you there! 

 So you think you can drive?  Prove it by competing in the Mario Kart Tourney this Friday after school 
in the Library.  Register using the QR code located on Instagram and school posters. 

WEEKLY CAFETERIA SPECIALS 
Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

Swedish Meatballs 
& Mash 

Pulled Pork & 
Onion Rings 

Vegetable 
Lasagna 

Chicken Ramen Penne Alfredo 

LEADERSHIP 
 Hey Rapids! Beat the Heat Carnival is happening afterschool this Thursday from 3:15pm-4:45pm at 

gates park field!  

 Do you want to pie your teacher at BEAT THE HEAT this Thursday? Come by the foyer at lunch to 
grab your tickets for $2 each.  Tickets are first come, first serve and there will be a limited amount 
available per teacher. Our current lineup is Romani, Brown, Angl, Pirvu, Cho and Johal.  See you all 
there! 

GRADS 
 Hey GRADS! Please come to Gym C today from 3:15pm to 3:45pm to pick up your G23 t-shirt & bag.  

Any grads who won a prize at the after grad, please pick up your prizes at this time as well!  

THEATRE/MUSIC 
 Last call for New York Tour 2024! Did you miss the info meetings, but are still interested in going to 

NYC during Spring Break 2024?  There is a meeting TODAY at 6pm in the theatre.  

 The Yearend Music Concert is this Thursday at 7pm.  It will feature the Jazz Band, Concert Band, 
Choir, Vocal Jazz and Strings! Admission is by donation.  Come support your Rapids! 

FRIM 
 Hey Frenchies!  Save the date – on Thursday, June 15th, we will be having our last PIF trivia night in 

the Caf!  Sign your team up by scanning the QR code on the posters in the hallways.  It is free to 
come play games, eat food, answer questions, and win some prizes! 


